
Office Coordinator Report – March 16, 2022 Board Meeting 
 

 

Good News! 

 

We have 9 people (including 3 bilingual) volunteers to take 12th Step calls.  It has 
allowed us to refer newcomers to individual members who have the time for a 
conversation and to answer questions. 

Continue to encourage volunteers to call the office to volunteer for 12th Step calls 
or to volunteer in the office. 

 

 

Additional Good News!! 

 

“How Al-Anon Works” is back in stock at the WSO.  We will receive our shipment 
of the books starting next week.  Tell your literature chairpeople to reach out to 
our office to replenish their supplies. 

 


